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Venture Capital Investment Fund Manager Selected 
  
Today, the Department of Administration (DOA) issued a Notice of Intent to Award letter to Sun Mountain 
Kegonsa as the venture capital fund manager.  Sun Mountain Kegonsa received the highest score for its 
proposal as a qualified fund of funds manager for the venture capital investment program.  
 
“I thank the committee for their time and thorough review of the proposals,” said DOA Secretary Mike 
Huebsch.  “The venture capital program is an economic development tool that we will use to bring new 
capital to Wisconsin investments, which ultimately supports our small businesses by giving them the 
resources they need to expand, and provide opportunities for new Wisconsin entrepreneurs.”  
 
The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the venture capital’s fund of funds manager was released on 
September 9, 2013, and proposals were due October 17, 2013.  The five-member venture capital review 
committee was comprised of representatives of the State of Wisconsin Investment Board (SWIB) and DOA’s 
Capital Finance Office.  The committee evaluated proposals using the criteria of firm background; 
investment philosophy, process and capabilities; venture capital access; and terms and fees.    
  
The state will now begin contract negotiations with Sun Mountain Kegonsa.  The final contract for the fund 
manager will be reviewed by the Legislative Audit Bureau and must be approved by the Joint Committee on 
Finance.  
  

- END - 
  
 

http://doa.wi.gov/documents/media/2013/rfq.pdf

